
Budget 2017

The SIA worked with government agencies wanting to implement a
social investment approach for Budget 2017.

What is a social investment approach?
A social investment approach will help decision-makers know if their services are

effective.

It will also help them know more about:

the kinds of people who are receiving their services

how much those services cost

the value they're getting from them

how much they contribute to their policy priorities.

Want to know more?
Please email info@sia.govt.nz for more information.
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